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750 North Commons Drive 
Aurora, IL 60504 
www.westell.com 

 

Date 6/15/2018 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization & Evaluation Division 
7345 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland 21046 
 
 
 
Subject: Change in Identification 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This change in Identification request applies for a new FCC ID, as established in 47CFR 
2.933(b) for a currently approved device. This application by Westell will establish a new FCC 
ID: NVRPSA41080-VHF under Westell’s Grantee Code for purpose of marketing. The original 
grant to Fiplex Communications will remain in effect.  
 
Per 2.933(b) 

1. The original identification is FCC ID: P3TDH1 
2. The original grant date is 6/6/2017 
3. The equipment is electrically identical. Only the trade name and FCC ID are different 
4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device 
5. External photographs are included in the application 

 
 
The following files are electronically submitted as attachments: 

 Cover letter 
 External photos 
 FCC ID label & label location 

 
 
Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
______________________________________ 
Joe Gage 
Compliance Engineer 


